

TOWER VIEWS

March 7, 2013

Clinton United Methodist Church 601 S. Fourth St. · Clinton, Missouri 660-885-5597 · www.clintonumc.net

MINISTRY STAFF

Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor Sam Lucas - Director of Music & Organist Jennifer Kiely - Youth Leader Rev. Carl Whitacre - Pastor Emeritus

peter's true promise

it was not a wish on the lips of peter, it was a promise. they all may stray away but I will stay with you in prison Pastor's Pen or even in death. but fear bent peter backwards and his promise was broken. he would have died a shattered man if not for the denied who died to bind the broken pieces and make of them a new man.

d maggi

Next Sunday Sermon Text Luke 23: 39-43



Thank you for all of your help THANKS in collecting ½ gallon jugs! We now have enough for all new luminaries!



Gene Bollin, Raymond Mothersbaugh, and Jill Bernard

Serving in the U.S. Military Tiffany Cox - US Navy



It's scholarship time!! The Clinton United Methodist Church offers nine - one thousand dollar scholarships to church members who are continuing their education. Applications are available and can be picked up in the church office

The local cub scouts have a day camp over the summer and are in need of neck ties. Any old ties that you do not use will work, does not matter the size, color, or pattern. They need 170 for projects during camp. Feel free to bring your old unused ties to the church office and we will get them to the Cub Scouts!

The Cub Scouts need our help!

Let's Talk About Summer Church Camp-

The United Methodist Missouri Conference camping for 2013 offers a diverse listing of events for campers and sometimes parents to join in as well. Complete camping schedules are posted on the door of Jennifer's office or you can go to www.mocamps.org and explore your options.

The church will pay one half of the camp fee for all children who are members of the church or whose parents are members. Please contact the church office prior to registration so that a church voucher number can be obtained for payment.

Calendar of Events

Sunday, March 10

One Great Hour of Sharing

Daylight Savings

8:30 - Early Worship

9:00 - Continental Breakfast

9:00 - Youth Council

9:30 - Sunday School

10:30 - Morning Worship

Monday, March 11

8:00 - Staff Meeting

5:15 - Cub Scouts

6:00 - Handbells

6:00 - Learn Basic Knitting

Wednesday, March 13

12:00 - Lenten Service

3:00 - UMYF

3:30 - Angelus Choir

7:00 - Chancel Choir



Worship Assistants



Greeters- Richard and Martha Nichols
Carroll and Judy McVeigh

Ushers - Lenny and Dinah Scott

Gathering Music - 8:30 - Brenda Ford

10:30 - Janice Santero

Children's Sermon- Andy Ford

Acolytes - Paul Shields and Kolbe Jackson



Special Lenten Services Wednesdays through Lent

Each Wednesday at 12:00 noon through March 20, we will gather in the chapel for scripture, song and the sacrament of Holy Communion. Our hope is that this sacrifice of praise will enliven our Lenten journey from death toward life.

(There will be no Pastor's Bible Study on these days)



Library Update -

During the month of February we had 20 books checked out! Way to use this wonderful resource to your advantage! Don't forget to check out all of our new books recently added!

4-H needs our help!

Alex Jones is doing a service project this year collecting pull tabs. He is trying to collect 1 million pull tabs for



Children's Mercy Ronald McDonald House of KC. This is a community wide pull. He is including the school district, all 4-H clubs, the library, the community center and even Hawthorn Bank. The bank will give a donation per pound and then a \$500 bonus if the pull is over 1 million tabs. There is a collection box outside on the counter by the soda machine for those who would like to drop off their tabs. Alex can bring or send you more information if you would like it. Thank you for all your support of our local youth!



One Great Hour of Sharing calls United Methodists to share the goodness of life with those who hurt. The offering provides administrative

support for the United Methodist Committee on Relief as it responds to disaster survivors and people in need around the world

Join United Methodists everywhere by participating in the special offering that supports UMCOR's vital work. Your gifts to One Great Hour of Sharing lay the foundation for UMCOR to manifest God's steadfast love throughout the world. Please give generously.

Daylight Savings Time is THIS weekend! Don't forget to spring your clock FORWARD at 2:00 a.m. on Sunday, March 10!





Easter Tulips!

We have ordered 40 tulips to be placed on the altar Easter morning. They will come in 6" pots and cost \$6.00 each. If you would like to order a tulip in memory or honor of

someone, please call the church office. These flowers will be sold on a first come first served bases - and they will sell out - so please order early.